
 

  

Find Out More About Future Retail in Our Area Tonight  

 I don’t know about you, but I’ve spent a lot of time in the car the last few weekends going back and 

forth between stores doing Christmas shopping.  Won’t it be nice to have some major, national retailers 

just down the street from us next Christmas?  

Come find out all the details tonight at my Dulles Direct Town Hall Meeting, 7:00 pm, Mercer Middle 

School, 42149 Greenstone Drive in Stone Ridge.   

At tonight’s meeting you’ll hear directly from The Beatty Companies, the developer of Dulles Landing at 

Route 50 and 606.  The insight they will share about their project and about retail in general should be 

very interesting.   

I’m also pleased to welcome Board of Supervisors Chairman Scott York, who will give an overview of all 

the projects underway in Loudoun in 2015.  Having served as Chairman since 1999 and a member of the 

Board since 1995, Scott has seen many changes in Loudoun and give us some perspective as to how 

things have developed in other areas of the County. 

 As a final reminder, we will be collecting items for the Dulles South Food Pantry, so bring some along if 

you can to help those in need this holiday season. 

 


